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I N V I T A T I O N 
 
 Subject: 5th TAEKWON-DO EUROPEAN CUP - OPEN POLICE 

 
Dear Masters, Instructors, Coaches, Umpires and Competitors! 

 
It is with a great pleasure to invite you and your competitors to the  

5th European Taekwon-Do Cup - Open Police Championships, to be held on the 1st – 
3rd March 2013 in Arena Samokov Sports Hall, city Samokov, Sofia District, Bulgaria. 

 
For the first time members of Police Sports Clubs from all Europe will be 

invited to participate together with Taekwon-Do competitors in compliance with the 
AETF competition rules in the individual and team pattern, sparring and pre-arranged 
free sparring. 

Our long time experience in organization of numerous Taekwon-Do and sports 
events makes us confident that we will be able to provide you, your competitors, all 
guests and spectators with a well organized and exciting competition.  

The competition is open to Blue/Red belts and Black Belts holders for ages 
above 14 years (competitors must be born in the year 1999 or earlier) from Taekwon-
Do and Police organizations from all Europe. 
 

Promoter of the event is: All Europe Taekwon-Do Federation  
 
Organizers of the event are: 
• Bulgarian Association of Taekwon-Do /BAT/ 
• Central Police Taekwon-Do Club 
• Sports Association of Ministry of Interior of Bulgaria 

 
Below you may find detailed information for the event and if you have any queries 

please do not hesitate to contact us in any way at: 
 
� Address: “Rakovski” Sports Complex, 18 Balsha Str., 1408 Sofia, Bulgaria 
� E-mail: eurocup2013@taekwondo.bg  
� Tel./Fax: + 359 2 869 64 98 
� Mobile: + 359 888 804 402 /Yavor Tasev/ 

 
We look forward to meeting you in Bulgaria. 

 
 
Yours in Taekwon-Do, 

 
 
 

VENCISLAV IGNATOV    
President of BAT  
Chairman of Organizing Committee 


